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Antonia Hover

Subject: FW: Emailing: 00795-2019.pdf

From: Simmonds, Leon [mailto:Leon.Simmonds@dms.myflorida.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 2:11 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Adam Teitzman; Cayce Hinton; Tom Ballinger; Mark Long; Nickalus Holmes; Brian Schultz; Antonia Hover 
Subject: RE: Emailing: 00795-2019.pdf 
 
Thanks, 
Will do. 
Leon  
 
Leon Simmonds| Statewide E911 Coordinator Telecommunications 
850-921-0041 (office) | 850-491-1067 (cell) Florida Department of Management Services We Serve Those Who Serve 
Florida Complete Our Customer Survey ... 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 1:57 PM 
To: Simmonds, Leon <Leon.Simmonds@dms.myflorida.com> 
Cc: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us>; Cayce Hinton <CHINTON@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Tom Ballinger 
<TBalling@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Nickalus Holmes <nholmes@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>; Antonia Hover <ahover@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Emailing: 00795-2019.pdf 
 
Good afternoon, Mr. Simmonds, 
 
Per our telephone conversation, I'm forwarding a copy of Crown Castle Fiber LLC's 1/23/19 letter which was addressed 
to DMS, but whose envelope was addressed to the Florida Public Service Commission.  As I understand it, you plan to 
contact the company and discuss it with them.  Thank you for your help! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 




